
 
March 31, 2023 

 

Dear Chair Cole and Ranking Member Quigley: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Landes Community Center and Park Improvement Project in 

fiscal year 2024. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Oceanside, located at 300 North Coast 

Highway, Oceanside, CA 92054. This project would make critical upgrades to the recently 

reopened John Landes Community Center and Park to reinstate and expand on essential services, 

resources, and programming for one of Oceanside’s most active and high-risk neighborhoods. 

 

This is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will help combat crime and address the 

neighborhood’s lack of resources for low- to moderate-income youth, families, and seniors. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. § 5305(a)(2). 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

 

     Sincerely, 

 
     Mike Levin 

     Member of Congress 


